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 Minutes of the May 24, 2021 Special Board meeting of the Board of 

Trustees of the Village of Newark held in the 3rd Floor Conference 

Room of the Village Municipal Building at 4:30 P.M. 

 

PRESENT Mayor Jonathan Taylor (15); Trustees: Robert Bendix (13), Stuart 

Blodgett (excused), Chris Burgess (15), and Emily Howard (15).  

 

Superintendent of DPW Bob Hutteman, and Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Valerie Quade. 

 

General Public 0   

 

MAYOR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXECUTIVE  

SESSION 

 

 

OPEN SESSION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mayor Taylor opened the meeting at 4:30 P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Bendix, seconded Trustee Burgess and carried unani-

mously to approve the Arc Wayne Janitorial Service contract for 

cleaning the municipal building which includes the 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

floor hallways, entry, bathroom and the police department. This will 

be valid starting immediately and run through at least the end of June.     

 

Discussion took place regarding Colburn Park and a Police Incident. 

 

Motion Trustee Bendix, seconded Trustee Howard and carried unani-

mously to go into Executive Session at 4:39 P.M. to discuss a position 

within the WTP.  

 

Motion Trustee Bendix, seconded Trustee Burgess and carried unani-

mously to come back into Open Session at 5:06P.M. 

 

Motion Trustee Bendix, seconded Trustee Burgess and carried unani-

mously to appoint Parker Slocum-Robenolt to the Water Treatment 

Plant Operator position at $29.00 per hours with an increase to $30.00 

per hour once the 2A operator license is obtained.  

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:07 P.M. 

  

_______ 

Valerie Quade 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


